Government of Pakistan o
Ministry of National Health Services Regulations & Coordination
Office of the District Health Officer

Islamabad
ok kokok

F.No. 2(14)-Covid-19/Health/2021 Islamabad the August 24th, 2021

The Deputy Commissioner
ICT, Islamabad

Subject: RECOMMENDATION REGARDING REOPENING OF ISLAMABAD MODEL
COLLEGE FOR GIRLS MARGALA F-7/4, ISLAMABAD

Referred the subject cited above, it is stated that the said institution was closed
following incidence of seven COVID-19 positive cases on 10th August 2021.
2. The said institution has completed th= quarantine period. It is advised that periodic
COVID-19 testing of the staff/students and disinfection activities must be performed
continuously and adherence to SOPs must be ensured in future. It is hereby recommended
that the institution premises may be reopened.

3 Your cooperation in this regard is highly appreciated.
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% DR. MUHAMMAD ZAEEM ZIA
DISTRICT HEALTH OFFICER
ISLAMABAD

Copy to:
i SPSto Director General (Health), Ministry NHSR&C, Islamabad
ii.  The Director Academics, Federal Directorate of Education (FDE), Islamabad
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